
 

  

 Hi Senator Manning,  

  

 Please vote yes on SB 104 and support host entrepreneurs like me. Host protections are crucial 
for us as short term rental hosts. Our short term rental properties is how we support our family of 
four and give guests a great space to stay with they visit our wonderful city of Vermillion and 
attractions like Cedar Point, Lake Erie.  

  

 Thank you for your time. 

  

 God Bless, 

 Tim Debronsky 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


